
Justification for Change:

Per the program office, without the changes to question 6 the surveys, the program office will be 
unable to efficiently track data necessary for program improvement. The program office 
apologizes for not catching this oversight initially. 

Furthermore, ODA&M (Office of Director of Administration & Management) is requesting that 
MC&FP provide updates to the FY25 Strategic Management Plan measures. MC&FP is 
requested to provide the following information for the data call: “% of Military OneSource and 
Military and Family Life Counseling participants who reported non-medical counseling 
improved their issue via the Participant feedback pre/post session”. This information is captured 
in the revision being made to the non-medical counseling first and final documents.  


